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In attendance were Danielle Sovine, Jim Grace, Warren Scott, Dorie Grimes, Steve 

Grimes, Michael McVeigh, Kirt Christiansen and Robin Woolsey. 

 

1. The question as to how often the Committee should meet was discussed and it was 

decided to keep it at monthly or so. 

 

2. Boards of Review – a new procedure has been imposed that requires them to be 

scheduled in advance.  2 have been done this way. 

 

3. The Grimes have been looking at Troopmaster, which is now web-based and 

according to them easier to use than Scoutbook.  Parents may be asked to look at 

Troopmaster, and a switch to Troopmaster may occur at the time of renewal for 

Scoutbook. 

 

4. Dorie Grimes states that we have not had any new scouts so far this year.  The Troop 

needs to look at recruiting, Den Chiefs and finding a feeder pack.  There also needs to 

be followup with scouts (Webelos) who have visited the Troop.  She will take care of  

these items. 

 

5. Warren Scott reported on the upcoming backpack trip at Crystal Cove at Morro 

Canyon.  Camping fee will be $25.  Warren will get the Troop registered for 

Camporee in late April, and get us registered for Fiesta Island set on May 19, 20 and 

21.  He is also working on a weeklong backpack trip for the first week in August, 

probably to the Sierras. 

 

6. Summer Camp – will be at Tahquitz in the San Bernardino Forest above Redlands 

and near Barton Flats.  Proposed dates are July 9 – 15.  $200.00 deposit will be made 

and we need a deposit from each scout and adult of $100.  Cost is $392 per scout and 

$227 per adult for the commissary plan and $356 per scout and $191 per adult if the 

boys cook their meals.  Due to time constraint and end of the day fatigue, it was 

generally felt that the commissary plan would be better, even though a bit more 

expensive. 

 

7. Jim Grace was not able to put together a Treasurer’s report, but advises we have 

$3309.00 in the Troop account 

 

Robin Woolsey 

Recording Secretary 



 


